
 

 

 

We are excited you have chosen the Downtown School for your child! 

 

Our kindergarten teachers will be holding JumpStart sessions on Monday, July 

30th from 12:30-3:30pm and Tuesday, July 31st from 8:30-11:30am. Parents are 

encouraged to attend an informational meeting with the principal from 12:45 to 

1:15pm on July 30 in the Library. 

 

Your child will do activities in each classroom, visit the playground, and see how 

breakfast and lunch are served by receiving a snack in the food serving area.   

 

We have plenty of staff to help your child so please pull up in our circle drive and 

drop off your child at our main entrance. 

 

You will have an opportunity to see who your child’s teacher is and visit the 

classroom at our Back to School Night on August 6 .. more details coming later. 

 

Feel free to call if you have any questions or concerns, 242-8422. 

 

 

Rob Burnett, principal 

Deb VanWaardhuizen, office manager 


